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James B. "Jim" Witkin
Both the District of Columbia and Maryland have recently revised their laws on
lead based paint. Linowes Partner James Witkin will moderate a seminar next
Wednesday at the DC Bar on "Lead Paint Laws in the District and Maryland -
The Basics and Recent Changes." The seminar will be held on Wednesday,
April 1, 2015 at the D.C. Bar Conference Center located at 1101 K Street, N.
W., Washington DC, from noon until 2:00pm. If you would like more
information and/or to attend this seminar, please go here.

Mr. Witkin and Megan Roberts-Satinsky, another Linowes attorney, recently

published "Get the Lead Out: Recent Developments in D.C. and Maryland
Lead Paint Laws" in Washington Lawyer, the magazine of the DC Bar.

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact:
James B. Witkin at 301-961-5189 or jwitkin@linowes-law.com

Megan M. Roberts-Satinsky at 443-949-3791 or mroberts-satinsky@Ilinowes-
law.com

Charles Schaller at 443-949-3793 or cschaller@linowes-law.com

Linowes and Blocher LLP has prepared this e-blast for general information
purposes only, and the information contained in it does not constitute legal
aavice. This e-blast is not an offer to represent you and does not create an
attorney-client relationship with Linowes and Blocher LLP or any of the firm's
attorneys. You should not act, or refrain from acting, in a manner that changes
your legal position based upon any information contained in this e-blast
without first consulting with an attorney,.

Bethesda  Annapolis  Frederick  Washington, D.C.  www.linowes-law.com




